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From: Dykes, Melissa H. - President/COO <dykemh@jea.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 9:03 PM
To: Lima, Augusto C.
Subject: Re: Coop kickoff call

Thank you  
 
 

On Nov 1, 2019, at 9:00 PM, Lima, Augusto C. <augusto.lima@pillsburylaw.com> wrote: 

  

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email.] 

 
 

JPM will schedule for Wednesday. I’ll ask them to schedule asap. 
 
Augusto C. Lima | Partner 
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
31 West 52nd Street | New York, NY 10019-6131 
t +1.212.858.1115 | f +1.212.881.9106 
augusto.lima@pillsburylaw.com 
 
 
 
 
 
> On Nov 1, 2019, at 8:26 PM, Dykes, Melissa H. - President/COO <dykemh@jea.com> wrote: 
> 
> * EXTERNAL EMAIL * 
> 
> Confirming we have a coop kickoff scheduled for next week. I see the IPO call but not the 
coop. Thanks. 
> 
> ----------------------------------------------------------------- 
> Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from 
State and Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and media 
upon request. Any email sent to or from JEA’s system may be considered a public record and 
subject to disclosure under Florida’s Public Records Laws. Any information deemed confidential 
and exempt from Florida’s Public Records Laws should be clearly marked. Under Florida law, e-
mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to 
a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact JEA by phone 
or in writing. 
> 
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> 
> 
> 
 
 
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message, or any 
attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Service Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770, 
Option 1, immediately by telephone and delete this message, along with any attachments, from 
your computer. Nothing in this message may be construed as a digital or electronic signature of 
any employee of Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman. Thank you.  
 
     


